North Middle School
Site Based Council
December 15, 2011

The North Middle School Site Based Council met Thursday, November 3, 2011, in the conference room.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, David Huddle, Connie Abell, and Cheryl Brooks.  Nikki Saguay and Steve McCullough were absent.
Opening Business:
Agenda:  Mr. Huddle made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Brooks seconded.
Minutes:  Mr. Huddle made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Brooks seconded.
Student Achievement:
The Stock Market Team is in 5 of the top ten places in the state at this time.
The Girls Basketball Teams are in the playoffs next week.
Planning:
The Council will discuss the CSIP at the December meeting.
The Council discussed student use of telecommunication devices in the classroom.  The discussion was tabled until faculty input is received.
Budget Report:  The monthly financial report was reviewed.  There are some club accounts that are inactive at this time.  Those accounts will be combined with active accounts as soon as all of the clubs are formed,
Committee Reports:  The department and SBDM committee reports were reviewed.
New Business:  
Staff members are holding a “Box Tops for Education” drive for fundraising.  We can also raise money with Coca Cola codes and using Good Search.  
Next SBDM:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to adjourn and Mr. Huddle seconded.  The meeting ended at 5:55pm.  The next meeting will be held Thursday, December 1, 2011, at 5:00.

